Sayyid Al-Hakeem praises Iraq’s defence industries developments, calls for
more

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the head of the Defence
Industries Commission, Eng. Muhammad Sahib Al-Daraji on 23/6/2022, and heard from him the
developments of the defence industries file in Iraq, praising what had been achieved, and
demanding more to reach the self-sufficiency of weapons and the country’s armament needs.

His Eminence demonstrated the importance of investing in the infrastructure of the military
field, exchanging experiences with countries of the world, and diversifying the sources of arms
and raw materials for their internal manufacture, expressing his happiness with the manufacture

of the Babylon pistol and the imminence of the production of Al-Rafidain rifle.



